
July 21, 2023 
 
Dear Board of Education, 
 
Please accept my request for a leave of absence from my current position as 
Account Clerk Typist at the HS, close of business July 31, 2023, in order to accept 
the temporary appointment to Executive Secretary I at the HS.  
Thank you, 
Jeanna Wiegert 
 


